November 27, 1968,

Philip L. Bhodes, Inc.
369 Lexington Avenues
New York, N.T.
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Dear Sirs:

Would you please be so kind to let me know if it is
possible for you to draw the design of a 120 f¢. motorsail yacht
that will look like an early XIX Century ship.

I will stop in Hew York on my way to Burope in December
and will eail youe

Sincersly yours,

TN 732 0
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